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March 15, 2022
Keep From Freezing (KFF) service ends soon

With the start of Spring Keep From Freezing (KFF) service will be coming to a close in Alaska.
Below are the official dates when KFF service will end in the Southeast and Central regions.

Southeast Alaska - March 31, 2022

[ ]
Central Alaska - April 20, 2022

]
If you have any questions please contact your sales representative or our customer service

department and we would be happy to help.

Sincerely,

AML

Our mailing address is:

AML
5615 W Marginal Way SW
Seattle, WA 98106-1521



